MUNICIPALITE DE
STANBRIDGE EAST

September 2018

The little new one has finally arrived at the municipal garage!
Distribution by the municipality of your brown bin

As you are no doubt aware, composting will begin soon
throughout the Brome-Missisquoi MRC.

The brown bins will be delivered by the municipality to every

residence. (Each bin has an identification number that will be matched to
your street address)

Between September 10" and October 26 2018.

It is not necessary to be present during the delivery.

You will find inside the sealed roadside bin a mini kitchen bin,
information and user guide and a paper bag sample which can
be used in the mini kitchen bin.

The municpality of Stanbridge East will not begin its collection of compostable materials until the
month of January 2019

To avoid any inconveniences, do not fill your bin until one week prior to the first collection.

As soon as the 2019 garbage collection calendar is completed, during the month of December 2018, we
will send out the calendar of all the collections (organic materials, residential and recyclable) The
information will also be available on the town web site http://stanbridgeeast.ca/en/publicworks.php

The website bmvert.ca is always a good source to For any additional information, don’t hesitate
obtain more information. to call us at 450-248-3188 or the Brome-
Placing the right materials in the right bin is the 2/;1;8;?31;01 MIRGC Ty didling. toll frews 1-s66-
“solution for our regional success! )

Thank you for all the efforts you’ll make to You can also consult the municipal website at

produce good,.qm’,ty coﬂqpo}tj http://stanbridgeeast.ca/en/index.php
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